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There’s something brewing at The Ministry 

Bristol based Ministry of Entertainment is returning to Bedminster for two weeks this Christmas with their sell-out show  Mrs Gerrish’s Christmas Stockings which had its premier at The Tobacco Factory in 2007.  They put up their trimmings at The Brewery, North Street,  on December 2nd.
For this production only Ross Harvey and Kate McNab will be joined by West Country comedian Fred Wedlock.

Set in the late 1950’s, true stories and personal experiences form the basis of the show, with tales from those who still experience the 5 a.m. wake-up on Christmas Day by excited children to those who shared their stories of Christmases past.  The settings and eras change but the stories remain essentially the same.
The Ministry would love to have even more stories to include in their programme for this year’s production.
Stories can be emailed to info@ministryofentertainment.co.uk or posted to MoE, c/o The Tobacco Factory, North Street, Bedminster, Bristol.
The Ministry of Entertainment is well known for its hugely popular wartime trilogy of Doodlebugs and Bogeymen, Yes We Have No Bananas, and Keep Smiling Through, all set in and around Bristol.  Next came Mrs. Gerrish’s Guesthouse, set in Weston Super Mare, and their latest, Goodbye Mrs. Chips, will continue touring throughout 2010.
Formed six years ago by four ex Bristol Old Vic Company members, including Kate McNab, The Ministry has been touring continuously, with the trilogy always a sell-out.  
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